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ATTENTION: Docket Clerk 

Docket #02-015DF 

To whom it may concern, 

As an American Ostrich grower, I am very much opposed to your proposal to lift import restrictions for Australia and 
New Zealand in regard to any ratite products. American ratite (ostrich and emu) farmers will be drastically hurt by the 
passage of the agreement to lift import restrictions. We have worked long and hard to establish a ratite market in the 
United States. Imported ratite products only undermine our effort and destroy our market. 

Please withdraw this proposal so that American ratite producers can continue to sell their products at reasonable 
prices in order to stay in business. 

Sincerely, 
Carol Garnett 
6860 FM 2445 
Navasota, Texas 77868 
(936) 894-2431 CarolindaR@aol.com 
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